
 
                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
On Friday you were informed that school would be open to the children of key workers and to 
those identified by the school. Since then the First Minister has spoken and Perth and Kinross 
Council have announced that due to new measures to prevent the spread of Covid-19, all 
schools in Perth and Kinross will be closed to staff and pupils tomorrow and until further 
notice. I attach a statement from Perth and Kinross Council which has already been shared 
with you via seesaw. I apologise for the changes but I know that you will understand that it is 
out with our control. 
 
We had very much hoped to support the invaluable work of key workers. In order to support 
this, PKC will set up Hubs that will be open from Thursday to provide childcare for children 
whose parents fall into this category. 
 
Those who are entitled to Free School Meals will be provided with a direct payment – again, 
see the attached statement on how to arrange this. 
 
I apologise for all the changes at this already difficult time but we must follow the advice of 
the government in order to prevent the spread of this virus. 
 
From tomorrow, I ask that your child engages with the learning set by their teacher via 
seesaw. I had intended to share a suggested timetable and websites with you this evening but 
I will do so tomorrow morning instead as there has already been a lot of information shared 
tonight. 
 
I will ensure that you are updated to the best of my ability as soon as information becomes 
available to me. 
 
Please follow public health guidance and stay safe. We are still contactable via email if you 
need us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Lynne Mendes 
Headteacher 
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